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Friday, 28 April 2023 

Newsletter 

  

Congratulations to Yellow class for a weekly attendance of 99.17% 

 

Class Achievers 
On Tuesday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Elihu Yellow Amelia Verde Kai Azul Joseph 

Red Rory Blue George Amarillo Marny Morado Imarni 

Green James Orange Jaxon Rosa Luca Rojo Kacey 

 

Staff news 
 

We are delighted to Welcome Mr Johnson who has joined us as Site Manager 

this week working alongside Miss Dallison.  Mr Johnson comes with lots of 

practical experience and is looking forward to being an integral part of our 

school community.  I am sure you will all make him feel welcome if you see him 

on site. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that all school meals must be booked by Sunday of the previous week.  We are 

getting an increasing number of children whose meals have not been ordered and are expecting a 

school meal on Mondays.  Obviously, we do our best to accommodate this as much as possible 

however our ingredients are ordered based on our school meal numbers so could result in your 

child being offered an alternative and not their first choice.  

Meals are available to book until July so if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or 2, or you have the 

financial means, why not book them all at once? 

If you need help with the booking system, please contact the school office. 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


PTA survey 

The PTA we would really like to hear your feedback on 

past events and ideas for future events we could hold. 

We’ve put together a small questionnaire for you to 

complete.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PTA042023 

 

Every completed questionnaire (that gives their email at the end) will be entered into a draw to win 

an Amazon voucher. Closing date for replies is Friday 5th May. Any feedback will be greatly 

appreciated; we’d really like to hear your ideas!  

 

This week’s letters. 

In case you have missed the letter sent this week, here is the link: 

 

Anxiety Workshop (all children) 

Please see the link to the slides from the recent meeting 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Anxiety%20Edgewood.pdf  

 

 

Most Active Class Awards  
We have had a super active week at Edgewood and it is really pleasing to see all of the classes working 

really hard during their playtimes to stay active.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This weeks winners:  

Azul Class & Blue Class 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PTA042023
http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Anxiety%20Edgewood.pdf


Are you having a spring clear-out? 

If so, our Foundation Stage would appreciate any donations of 

socks and tights. 

We are running low of spare socks and tights for our youngest children in school.  If you have any that 

you can donate, we would really appreciate it. 

 

Enjoy your long weekend and we will see you all back at school on Tuesday 2nd May. 

 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 


